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Dear Mr. Stoiber:
.

This is in reference'to our November 19, 1981 letter in which we forwarded'a
number of minor export license requests to the Executive Brancit'for review'
and to our more recent letters of January 26, 1982 and February 3,1982.
Enclosed is an additional case for your review. The new case involves ~the'
export of a small amount of D20 to India for use in laboratory quantities ~
for research and development purposes. The proposed export raises'the'
same issues addressed in our previous letters.

We would appreciate your response to the issues raised in the earlier letters
as they relate to this new minor case and also to.the previous cases'we
forwarded for your review.

Sincerely,
.

/m { , w|- -_
James V. Zimmerman', Assistant Director

~

Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of Interna ional Programs
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